
 

 

A bit of feedback  
 
Before the close of each convening, we dedicate 15 minutes to gathering 
feedback from attendees using some version of these open-ended questions. 
This survey is different from the more formal post-experience data we collect. 
Instead, this gives us access to the immediacy of people’s experience. Often this 
feedback leads us to either course-correct or supplement areas of our work with 
a group.  
 
 

If you would, please take 15 minutes for this survey. This is our attempt to 
collect a bit of feedback for future convenings. You do not need to include 
your name (and we could not do handwriting analysis if we tried!) so please 
don’t hold back.   
 
 -- The NLN facilitators 

 
 
What did you think about how the last two days were 
designed and structured?  
 

I liked …  I wish … 
 
 

 
 
What sessions stood out for you?   
 

I liked …  I wish … 
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How did you feel about how the facilitation team showed 
up?  
 

I liked …  I wish … 
 
 

 
Looking forward, what are you hoping happens next?  
 

I’d like to see ... 
 

 
 

You could do it by …  

 
 
How were the accommodations? Food? Any other logistical 
issues we should know about?  
 

I liked …  I wish … 
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